
$25 non-refundable fee to reserve your spot. Please select your spot
by 5pm March 20.

Bring your own canopy, tables, chairs,  and set up your own booth.
Open to outside vendors. 

Setup: 6:45 am - 7:45 am.  
Teardown: 2 pm

For any inquiries or additional information, please contact us: 210-
432-8011

MARCH
17 - Begin Quarter 4
        St. Patrick’s Day: Wear Joyful accessories
        Free Dress for Mar. Birthdays
19 - 8:15 School Mass: Feast of St. Joseph
24 - Salesian Shirt Day with uniform bottoms 
        (Mary Help of Christians)
27 - PSAT
31 - Salesian T - shirt ( St. John Bosco)

40 Cans for Lent:
Serving with Love and Joy

Welcome back! As we continue our Lenten journey, let’s embrace the spirit of giving through our 40 Cans for Lent challenge. Together, we
can fill the three yellow containers in the front office by April 13. If we reach our goal early, students will enjoy a free dress day and extra
recess!
St. John Bosco taught us to serve others with love—let’s live that spirit by giving generously and bringing hope to those in need.

Each class has been asked to bring specific items:
 • 3K, 4K & 5K: Jars of Peanut Butter

 • Grades 1 & 6: Cans of Tuna
 • Grades 2 & 4: Jars of Jelly

 • Grades 3 & 5: Jars of Spaghetti Sauce
 • Grades 7 & 8: Cans of Soup

 • Faculty & Staff: Packages of Spaghetti Pasta
Thank you for your kindness and generosity as we work together to make a difference!

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
We are excited to invite you to several wonderful upcoming
events! Your participation and support mean so much, and
we would love for you to join us:
 

Fun Nun Run – Friday, May 9. Run, walk, and celebrate
with the Sisters in this joyful community event. Let’s
come together for fitness and fellowship!

Casino Night – May 10. Don’t miss this exciting evening
filled with fun and laughter!

AIAL Banquet – May 14. Join us as we celebrate our
student-athletes’ hard work and achievements.

CYO Banquet – May 15. Let’s gather to honor our CYO
participants and their dedication.

Father/Father Figure & Children’s Day – Now on May
18. Enjoy a special day filled with faith, fun, and
bonding!

We are grateful for your involvement and support. Mark
your calendars, and we can’t wait to see you there!

 

Community Yard Sale
St. John Bosco School
5630 W. Commerce
(Corner of 36th St. and Monterey)

March 22, 2025
8:00 am - 3:00 pm

No outside food or drinks
Hamburgers 
Hot Dogs
Nachos
Drinks will be sold

(If event is canceled due to 
inclement weather, yard sale will be 
postponed to Saturday, March 29, 2025)

PAY HERE

We are blessed with a beautiful opportunity to support our Salesian
brothers and sisters at San Francisco Xavier School in Okinawa Uno,
Bolivia. Together, we can help build a much-needed physics and
chemistry lab for their 338 students — a space where young minds will
explore, discover, and dream big!

Every Mission Tuesday, our students can wear free dress by bringing $5
or more to contribute to this wonderful cause. It’s a simple yet powerful
way for our children to live out the Salesian spirit — sharing love,
spreading hope, and making a difference. Your generosity will help
create a brighter future for these students, and we are grateful for your
kindness.

Thank you for being a blessing to others!

Save the Date!
Saturday 12 April at 7pm

Mission Tuesday: Sharing Love, Building Dreams!

 St. John Bosco is excited to host popular
Catholic singer/songwriter David Kauffman
for his last Lenten concert of the year.
Admission is free to all, but you may support
David by clicking on the QR code below.
More details to follow.  

www.DavidKauffman.com

https://secure.payk12.com/school/St-John-Bosco-School-/937/item/265230

